
 

 

August 9, 2023 

Notice of Field Investigations 
Pollock Road Shoulder Stabilization  

 

The Town of Georgina has retained Chisholm, Fleming and Associates to complete the engineering design for 

stabilization of the shoulder portion of Pollock Road shown below.  The engineering work will be begin with 

field investigations consisting of geotechnical, surveying, subsurface utility locates, and tree inventory.  These 

investigations will be undertaken August through to October, 2023.  

Project area highlighted below: 

 

What can you expect? 

- Consultants’ personnel and equipment will be in the area completing field work.  

- Hours: Work will take place between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday, with occasional work after 

hours. 

- Road Access: To complete the work in a safe manner there may be temporary road lane restrictions 

and minor traffic disruptions. 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important project.  

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact the below.  

 

 Town of Georgina 
Ryan Post, Project Manager 

905-476-4305, ext. 2904  
rpost@georgina.ca 

Chisholm, Fleming and Associates 
Paul LaPalme, P.Eng. 

(647) 273-9612 
paul.lapalme@chisholmfleming.com 


